Cathleen Aldrich

Please reconsider using Boysen and the Wind River as a dump for toxic materials. My husband and
I regularly fish at Boysen and enjoy watching the birds and animals that rely on this water source.
We urgently need to protect this resource. Mineral extraction should not come with a calculated cost
to our natural resources.



